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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 12:49 PM


To: Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage; Yip', 'Garwin


Subject: DOI disclaimer


Here's the DOI signature block disclaimer I just mentioned, seems like useful reminder-

NOTE: This email correspondence and any attachments to and from this sender is subject to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) and


may be disclosed to third parties.


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

